
Ministry Report from: Sarah Mancini (Liturgy) Date: 9-22-16 

1. I have been working on the Responding with Weapons of Love
presentation (a committee of 6 staff and parishioners-attendance 
numbers will be in next month’s report), getting music ministry started 
and prepared. Liturgy committee is working on Funeral Server 
Guidelines, researching name tags, and new Extraordinary Ministers of 
Holy Communion crosses. We have been working as well on St. 
Salome and repurposing items for our parish and other parishes in the 
Diocese. Also, we are preparing resources for families preparing a 
funeral or memorial Mass for our website and for funeral homes. As 
always we continue to prepare the Universal Prayer for Masses, 
welcome, Hospitality Ministry communication and liturgical ministry 
schedules and training new ministers. 

2. Currently under discussion: How to recruit, support, nurture and
foster NEW liturgical Ministers. No plan is in place as of yet but 
conversations and brainstorming are and we are encouraging ministers 
to invite others to ministry. 


